
After running my own business for seventeen years I decided upon a career change and have been 

teaching since 2007. I have had a wide range of experience having taught from Nursery through to 

Key Stage 2, mentored student teachers and developed various projects within Buckinghamshire. I 

have also been a staff Governor and have enjoyed the role immensely. I found it to be a rewarding 

position as I became involved in a part of the school that I wouldn’t have normally been involved 

with. Since moving down to Cornwall in August 2017, due to my husband’s new job, we have 

enjoyed becoming part of the St Erth community. At present I am a full time mother, however I am 

keen to keep active in the ‘Education world’ and becoming a Governor is one way to do this. I am 

looking forward to becoming involved in the village school and being able to give some of my own 

experience back into the local community. 


